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Traffic counts at various locations in 
Lisarow, Narara and Wyoming from 
Tuesday 17 June 2025  

 
June 2025 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and 
pays respect to Elders past and present.  

The NSW Government is carrying out 
traffic survey investigations along the 
Pacific Highway, Manns Road and 
Showground Road corridor at Lisarow, 
Narara and Wyoming to inform future 
projects.  

Transport for NSW have engaged contractors to 
carry out the work, which will provide Transport 
with a better understanding of current traffic 
volumes in the area.  

What work are we doing?  

Work will include installing tube traffic counters 
on the Pacific Highway between Parsons Road 
and Kinarra Avenue, Manns Road between the 
Pacific Highway and Carrington Street, and 
Showground Road between Bellbowrie Avenue 
and Maliwa Road. 

When and where we’ll be working 

From Tuesday 17 June from 7am to 6pm, Monday 
to Sunday, weather permitting.   

Night work will be required for tube count 
devices to be installed, monitored and removed.  

Night work will be carried out between 7pm and 
6am and is expected to be completed in four 
shifts over a three-week period, weather 
permitting.   

We will let you know in advance if we need to do 
any work outside these times.  

We have included a map to show the investigation 
area where the traffic counts will be carried out.  
 

What will this mean for you? 

The work will cause no disruption to your 
property.   

You may notice workers in high vis clothing, using 
lighting to carry out the work.  

Tube counter installation will generate some 
noise - we are making every effort to minimise 
noise by completing the investigations in the 
shortest possible time frames.     

Driveway access will be maintained at all times.  

Traffic changes 

There will be some temporary traffic changes to 
ensure the work zone is safe.  

Single lane and shoulder closures with traffic 
control and a 40km/h speed limit may be in place 
while equipment is installed at night.   

Please keep to speed limits and follow the 
direction of traffic controllers and signs.   

Thank you for your patience during this important 
work.  
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Location of work area  

 
 

 

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 1800 241 573 

 

 

gosford.bypass@transport.nsw.gov.au  

 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/projects/curre
nt-projects/gosford-bypass 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 

  

  

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 

 

https://www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy

